
 Himachal Pradesh 

 Public Service Commission  

           Dated:   21-11-2020. 

 “Press Note” 

It is notified for information of all concerned that a large number 

of officials of H.P. Public Service Commission have been tested positive for COVID-19 and 

many of officials / officers are under home isolation being primary contact, therefore, in order to 

curb the spread of COVID-19 further and to ensure the safety of officials / officers as well as 

candidates, it has been decided to postpone the H.P. Judicial Service (Main) Written 

Examination-2019-II scheduled to be held from 25-11-2020 to 28-11-2020. The further schedule 

for conduct of said examination will be issued in due course of time.  

 

             Sd/- 

   (Ekta Kapta) HAS,   

     Joint Secretary,  

        H.P. Public Service Commission  

           Ph. No. 0177-2623784. 
 


